
 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING 
PLANNING & DEVELOPMENT DEPARTMENT 

SITE PLAN REVIEW TEAM 
Site Location: Northwest Corner of 5th Avenue & Van Buren Street 

 
Pursuant to A.R.S. Section 38-431.02, notice is hereby given to the members of the 
SITE PLAN REVIEW TEAM and to the general public, that the SITE PLAN REVIEW 
TEAM will hold a meeting open to the public on May 7, 2018 at 2:00 PM located in 
Conference Room 1 West, 1st Floor, Phoenix City Hall, 200 West Washington 
Street, Phoenix, Arizona. 
 
The agenda for the meeting is as follows: 
 

Review of Preliminary Site Plan 
PRELIM 1802062 

5th Avenue & Van Buren Apts. A development 
located at Northwest Corner of 5th Avenue & Van 
Buren Street (Central City Village). 

 
For further information, please call Jackie Keller, Planner II in the Planning and 
Development Department at 602-534-7094. 
 
To request a reasonable accommodation, please contact Tamra Ingersoll at 
602.534.6648, TTY: Use 7-1-1. 
 
May 3, 2018 


